
 

SUNDAY 1/19 
Library Open 
9:30 AM - Worship Service 
11:00 AM - Worship Service  
12:30 PM - East Asia Meeting, Rock Chapel 
4:30 PM - Scripture Seekers - Bible Drill, 1103 

TUESDAY 1/21 
6:30 PM - ESL Classes, Lighthouse 
8:00 PM - Men’s Open Gym 

WEDNESDAY 1/22 

9:30 AM - Women’s Bible Study, 1300 
5:15 PM - Kid’s Choir Meal, 1st Floor 
5:45 PM - PK Praise, 1207 
5:45 PM -  Kidz Praise, 1107 
6:30 PM - Kids on Mission, KOM Classrooms 
6:30 PM  - Youth Group, Rock Chapel 
6:30 PM - Adult Bible Study and Prayer, 1300 
6:30 PM - Celebration Choir Rehearsal, 2201 

SUNDAY 1/26 
9:30 AM - Worship Service 
11:00 AM - Worship Service 
4:30 PM - Scripture Seekers - Bible Drill, 1103 
6:00 PM - Lord’s Supper Service, Worship Center 

_____________________________________________________________________              

LAST WEEK ’S FINANCIAL SNAPSHOT 

                              LAST SUNDAY    FISCAL YTD 

Budget Needs     $36,998.90         $73,997.80 

Budget Gifts        $35,211.05         $48,610.66 

 

LMCO                   $220,320.00—Praise the Lord!  
Thank you for your gifts! 
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GUESTS, Thanks so much for choosing to worship with us today!  

Please, take a moment to connect with us using the “Connect Card” 

from the pew rack, and place it in the offering plate. We’re looking  

forward to getting to know you better! 

 

Mount Vernon, NEXT Sunday, JAN 26  

we will have an evening worship service  

at 6:00 pm  

to observe this Lord’s Supper together.  

Make plans to come worship with us! 

 

Nursery Coordinator Needed—Part-time Sunday 

mornings, Wednesday evenings and other Church-

wide events, this is a paid position and requires a 

certification in CPR and First Aid.  Contact  

cindy@mvbcb.org; application:  mvbcb.org 

Appalachian Region Backpack Distribution Update 

Thank you to all who contributed to the North Carolina Baptists on Mission  

Appalachian Christmas Backpack Outreach 2019!  The  overall goal of collecting 

16,000 backpacks with Bibles was surpassed: 17, 531 backpacks and Bibles were  

distributed to children throughout the Appalachian region! Our Mount Vernon 

church family contributed 106 backpacks total! Praise be to God! Please continue to 

pray for the children and families who were touched by this ministry all over the  

Appalachian region. Pray that the Gospel truth of Christ's love will become real in 

their lives!  

All regular Wednesday evening events for children, youth and 

adults resume this week at 6:30 pm. 

 

Are you interested in joining the choir? Come to choir rehearsal Wednesday 

evenings at 6:30 pm. New participants are welcomed!  

This is a great time to join as we will soon begin learning music for Easter. 

 

MOUNT VERNON PRAYER CLINIC TRAINING COMING SOON! 

Be on the lookout for more information from Pastor Todd. 

 

 

 

 

 

FEB 22 

Register your team for this fun event, 

a fundraiser for  

Hope Pregnancy Center, at  

choosehope.org. 

The Women’s Ministry of Mount Vernon will 

host a day of prayer on February 15 called 

A brunch and then a simulcast to lead us to pray 

over relationships, marriage, family & children, 

our nation, victory over depression, pro-life issues  

and much, much more!  

For full details and free registration visit  

 the table in the foyer or mvbcb.org. 


